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As we near the end of Term 2 I would like to acknowledge all of our students. Despite a            
tumultuous term they have returned to school with such positivity. Classrooms are calm,          
students are engaged and the playground is a happy place. We are so proud of each of them. I 
thank all our staff for being so supportive of our students and know that they will continue to 
support positive wellbeing and learning for the remainder of this term and into Term 3. 

Student Wellbeing 

We continue to implement the Bounce Back program with a focus on developing resilience.   
Dealing with the trauma of the bushfire season and COVID-19 presents a challenge for all of us 
including our children. We’ll continue to support all students however, if you have any concerns 
or would like additional support please do not hesitate to contact myself or your child’s teacher.  
We are here for you and your family and know that the best outcomes for children are always 
achieved when schools and families work together. 

Bushfire Support for Families 

Catholic Care have advised us that they are offering up to 10 free counselling sessions for         
individuals, couples and/or families in bushfire affected areas. Their program offers evidence 
based and trauma informed therapeutic services. You do not need a GP referral. You can contact 
them on 1800 068 698 to discuss possible options.  

Connecting with School 

At the moment, where parent and family access to the school grounds is limited due to physical 
distancing measures, we are looking at additional ways in which we can keep you involved in the 
school’s activities and your child’s learning. We intend to continue to use Seesaw however, we 
are also hoping to connect more via Facebook. This may include photos and videos of school  
activities. This week a permission to publish form will be sent home with each child. It will explain 
the purpose and use of any images. Please return this form at your earliest convenience. It is 
different to our general permission form. If you would like further information or to discuss this 
in more detail please do not hesitate to contact me.   

Excursions 

We have made the decision to cancel all overnight excursions for this year. While restrictions 
may change later in the year we are conscious of the financial pressure that may be caused if 
families are required to pay large amounts of money for an excursion with a short amount of  
notice. A lot of time is also required to organise excursions and this has not been possible this 
year either. If you have paid any money refunds will be issued. Money will also be refunded for 
the excursion planned to the Shoalhaven Entertainment Centre. We know that this is extremely 
disappointing and will endeavour to organise local day activities if possible later in the year. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like to discuss your child’s schooling. 

Sarah Davis (Rel. Principal) 
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KANGAROOS Jett, James, Caitlin, Daniel, Piper 

KOALAS Finbar, Kira, Nate, Bayley, Koa 

LADY BUGS  

EMUS  

BUTTERFLIES  

CROCODILES  

CHAMELEONS  

2D  

2P Ethan, Drezae, Axel, Erin, Quinn, Taylah, Tiahli, Lachy,   

Jimmy, Kirsty, Teaq, Jakayah 

2/3T  

3MJ Mikaylah, Nate, Zoe, Charlotte, Samuel, Brody 

3H Simone, Oscar, Murrun, Jesse, Sam 

3A  

2/3ME Darcy, Jack 

SEA TURTLES  

2/3DJ Mitchell 

GIRAFFES  

Chelsea S 

For  
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Pheebie Ingram 

 

& Assembly  

Performance Roster 

 

Assembly Performances and 

Radio Show have been post-

poned until further notice. 

 

Piper, Caitlin, Jett C, Koa R, Layla S, Milah, Ava, Jack R, 

Grace S, Elouise, Sebastian, Darcy, Lachy, Kirsty, Teaq, 

Jakayah, Ethan, Axel, Erin, Quinn, Taylah,  Nate K 

 

 

 

 

June Birthdays 

Oscar K, Traie, Chad, Brooke, Meagan, Taylah, Talon, Evelyn, Archie, Hamish, Bella J, 

Layla M, Jake O, Carl, Franklin, Cooper G, Amelia D, Olivia S, Layla S & Addison. 

 

OUR WEEKLY SUPER STARS  



Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

2D 3A Emus 2P 

2/3T Koalas 3H Ladybugs 

Crocodiles 2/3DJ Sea Turtles Butterflies 

Chameleons Giraffes 3MJ  

 Kangaroos   

Library Lesson days Term 2 

The following are the days that each class has library lessons.  

This has changed for some classes from last term.  

Students may also borrow and return during Afternoon Tea time on Tuesday, Wednesday and 

Thursday.  

The Library will also be open for  board games, laptop use and chill out time as of Tuesday, next 

week. 



 

Calling all Enrolments for Kindergarten 2021 

If you have a child, or know of someone who has a child, who will be attending Kindergarten in 2021 at 

Moruya Public School please ensure you call and let us know 4474 2363. Alternatively fill in the slip below 

and return to the front office. 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

My Child ____________________________ will be attending Moruya Public School Kindergarten in 2021. 

 

Currently he/she attends ______________________________________pre-school/day care centre 

      Name of pre-school 

Now Open 

Kindergarten Enrolment 

Kindergarten enrolment packets for the 2021 school year are now 

available. 

Unfortunately due to the current situation we cannot run parent 

information sessions for Kindergarten enrolments for 2021 at this 

stage. 

That doesn’t mean we are not thinking of you. 

Visit Moruya Public School front office to pick up an enrolment 

pack or alternatively contact the school on 4474 2363 and we can 

post one to you.    

 

MORUYA PUBLIC SCHOOL 



 

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS…. 

COMMUNITY NEWS 


